
 

 

Cancelled: HARP UK Easter Divine Principle Workshop 
 
Michael Balcomb 
March 20, 2020 
 

 
 
We take the safety of our friends and family seriously, so in light of the current situation regarding the 
coronavirus COVID-19 and guidance from True Mother and the UK government, all residential 
workshops have been cancelled. 
 
Registered participants should have been contacted by the UK HARP Committee. For more information 
and information on potential alternative arrangements, please contact the HARP Committee: ukharp@ 
gmail,com. 
 
WHEN: 12th – 17th April CANCELLED 
 
WHERE: Cleeve House, Seend, Wiltshire CANCELLED 
 

 
 
For more details, or if you have any questions or concerns, please contact the HARP Committee by email: 
ukharp@ gmail,com. 
 
 


